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Dear Members and Neighbours, 
 
As a matter of courtesy the Hythe Green Preservation would like to advise 
you of the following: 
 
1 The Refurbishment of the Childrens Playgrounds 

 
This work will begin on or after 8 September 2014.  The designs were chosen 
by children from Hythe Bay School and all work will be within the existing 
boundaries.  
 
2 Boundary Wall 

 
We have been consulted by Hythe Town Council concerning their plans to 
remove the shrubbery and ivy between the wall and the path on the north side 
of the Green. All the shrubbery, including the buddleias planted by HGPS, is 
now completely overgrown and out of control, causing concern not only to the 
residents of Hermitage Close but also to those who use the footpath on the 
Green.  The condition of the boundary wall appears in many places to have 
become unstable and therefore a potential health and safety risk.  
 
The Hythe Green Preservation Society is positive that the shrubbery is 
currently free of all wildlife.  However, it will be requested that consideration 
be given to the springtime nesting season and that the work take place during 
this period.   
 
Hythe Town Council is currently investigating quotes to clear the shrubbery 
and for the area to be grassed. If you have any views on this, would you 
please contact: The Town Clerk, Hythe Town Council, Oaklands. Tel: 01303 
266152. 
 
3. REPLACEMENT OF BIN AT CINQUE PORTS AVENUE EXIT 
 
The Society has contacted Shepway District Council in respect of reinstalling 
a new general bin at the above site and is awaiting their response.  Hythe 
Town Council has also been petitioning for some time for the replacement of 
this bin.    


